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AUGUST GENERAL 
MEETING TO BE HELD AT  

Bendigo Car Club Rooms 
Presidents Report. 

The 2005 Annual General 
meeting will follow the August 
General meeting. There currently is a 
vacancy on the committee if you are 
interested in nomination. 

During July seen the passing of 
a well respected Founding and Life 
Member of the Bendigo Car Club in 
Frank Panozzo. In appreciation of the 
contributions the Frank and his family 
have made to the club in the past there 
will be a area, to be know as Frankie’s 
picnic area, constructed adjacent to the 
canteen. 
 The July round of the club 
championships has produced another 
different round winner. This time 
Barry Farnell took over all honors 
ahead of John Hardiman and Murray 
McKenzie, and the best placed junior 
for the khanacross being Garrett 
Pinnell in 10th outright. 
 Paul King took out the 
motorkhana ahead of Mark Baker and 
Rohan Climas. In the juniors Luke 
Hume edged out Paul Wells and Chris 
Gill-Symons in 4th, 5th and 6th outright. 
 During the up coming months 
the club will be involved in running 
several events, as well as our club 
championship events, the first will be 
the our round of the VACS in the 28th 
August, and then in October we are 
part of the Mt Tarrengower hillclimb. 
If you are able to help out at either 
event it will be much appreciated. 

Yours in Motorsport. 
Craig Button 

President Bendigo Car Club. 



 
Upcoming events to remember 
 
7th August   Khanacross/ Motorkhana  Bagshot 
28th August  VACS Autocross    Bagshot 
11th September Khanacross/ Motorkhana  Bagshot

 
COMPLEX MAINTENANCE 

  After the last event, 10th July, 
the track only needed a light clean up. 
So there was a small working bee 
organised for the 23rd and 24th in which 
the mesh wire was strung out around 
the large dam and the Off Road track 
was prepared for the VORC event. 

 Over the next couple of 
months the rest of the wire will be put 
up around the other dam. Then we can 
make a start on the rebuilding of the 
toilet block using the bricks received 
from the old tennis court clubrooms. 

 
WEB SITE 

The administrator of the web 
site needs your input with information. 
Send any items of interest to 
enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au what 
ever they may be: photos, links to other 
sites, reports on events that you have 
been to or things that you would like to 
advertise for sale or buy. 
This site is for your use and to make it 
work it needs your support. 

CAR CLUB MERCHANDISE 
T Shirts $23, Windcheaters $30 

and Baseball stye caps $15 are still 
available. Also, limited numbers of 
cloth patches with the club logo are 
available for $6ea. Those interested 
should contact John Hardiman. 
Otherwise there will be some available 
at the Canteen on race days. 

 
OFF ROAD NEWS 

  This issue of the Crossflow 
went to press before the running of the 
VORC round at Bagshot. There were 4 
BCC entries this year, they being Greg 
Harris, Dean Bennett, Nick Greenman 
and Craig Button. 
 The next event for the Off 
Roaders will be on the 14th August at 
Mildura, before returning back to 
Bagshot for round 6 of 7 in the Mallee 
Shield on the 18th September. The 
Final round of the Shield in to be held 
at Sealake on the 8th October.

 
FUNNIES 
Why God Invented Menopause.  
With all the new technology regarding fertility, a 65 year-old woman was able to give 
birth to a baby recently. When she was discharged from the hospital and went home, 
her relatives came to visit. 
"May we see the new baby?" one asked.  
"Not yet," said the mother. "I'll make coffee and we can visit for a while first." Thirty 
minutes had passed, and another relative asked, "May we see the new baby now?"  
"No, not yet," said the mother.  
After another few minutes had elapsed, they asked again, "May we see the baby 
now?"  
"No, not yet," replied the mother.  
Growing impatient, they asked, "Well, when CAN we see the baby?"  
"WHEN IT CRIES!" she told them.  
"WHEN IT CRIES??" they demanded. "Why do we have to wait until it CRIES??"  
"BECAUSE, I forgot where I put it."  

mailto:enquires@bendigocarclub.com.au


PLEASE SUPPORT THESE BUSINESS THAT 
SUPPORT YOUR CAR CLUB 

 
 

 
 
 
MIDLAND CONTACTORS 
Earthmoving 

Shane Houlahan 
0419 107 386 

 
 Servicing Central Victoria      Travis Robson 

 Email: travisrobson@hotmail.com   Mobile:  0418 552 413 
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